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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report this week.  I haven't heard from anyone about any activities

being held.  I have meeting scheduled with the Mayor of Belpre, Ohio.  The

meeting is to discuss the use of their public safety tower for installing a node

on the Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia)

project.  If we get permission to use the tower it should give the system a lot

of coverage in both Wood County, WV, and Washington County, OH.

There were 37 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week. Julie Paugh,

KB3URS, who has been participating in the net since November 24, 2012, has

completed 300 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate as soon as I can

find the time to get certificates printed up for those who have been waiting for

them.  Frank Hughes, WD8DEP, needs only one more check-in to make 850.  There

was one new participate to the net this week and that was Nick Goodwin, KD8DCR,

from Pomeroy, Ohio.  I talked to Nick a couple weeks ago about how to get into

the DAREN Network, I'm glad he found it.  I want to welcome Nick to the DAREN

system, and hope he checks into the State Wide Net as often as possible.

That's about it for this week.  If you have anything you would like to report,

let me know.  I hope everyone has a Happy and Safe Easter.
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